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This is my report as the Leader of the Council on the work of the Cabinet. It is an overview 
of the main business considered by the Cabinet at its meeting on 20 July 2016.  
 
1. Sea Cadets Accommodation 
1.1 Cabinet considered a report on the Staines Sea Cadet accommodation. 
 
1.2 RESOLVED that Cabinet agreed not to authorise a licence for the non-exclusive 

use of the accommodation that Staines Sea Cadets use for 15 years until the Sea 
Cadets hand over the possessory title to the arches at Bridge Street. 
 

2. Outside Bodies Appointments 
2.1 Cabinet considered a report on the proposed appointment of a representative to the 

Heathrow Community Noise Forum for the period July 2016 to June 2017. 
 

2.2 RESOLVED that Cabinet appoints Councillor Rose Chandler as the Council’s 
representative for the period July 2016 to June 2017 on the Heathrow Community 
Noise Forum. 
 

 
 

Councillor Ian Harvey  

Leader of the Council       21 July 2016 


